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Dear Enquirer

Freedom of Information Requests 201900010

I refer to your request, under the Freedom of Information Act 1982. | have taken your request to be for
access to:

Guidelines or policies relied upon by ANU for assessing 2019 Commonwealth Supported
Placement scholarships in respect of the Master of Computing course and postgraduate courses
offered by the ANU College of Engineering and Computer Science.

As the Freedom of Information delegate | have decided to refuse your Freedom of Information request
under section 4 of the FOI Act.

Section 4 of the Act states:

document does not include:
(d) material maintained for reference purposes that is otherwise publicly available

Documents that are considered to be guidelines and policies relied upon by the University for assessing
2019 Commonwealth Supported Placement scholarships in respect of the Master of Computing course and
postgraduate courses offered by the ANU College of Engineering and Computer Science are publicly
available on the University’s website. For your information, | have included web links to the webpages
where you can obtain copies of these documents:
e Postgraduate commonwealth supported places: http://www.anu.edu.au/students/program-
administration/fees-payments/postgraduate-commonwealth-supported-places
e Commonwealth Supported Places & Postgraduate Coursework Scholarships:
https://cecs.anu.edu.au/study/commonwealth-supported-places

Should you wish to discuss this decision, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely

David Brumby

FOI Coordinator
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Your review rights

If you are dissatisfied with my decision, you may apply for internal review or Information Commissioner
review of the decision. We encourage you to seek internal review as a first step as it may provide a more
rapid resolution of your concerns

Application for Internal Review of Decision
Section 54A of the Act, gives you the right to apply for an internal review of my decision.

It must be made in writing within 30 days of receipt of this letter, no particular form is required but it is
desirable to set out in the application the grounds on which you consider the decision should be reviewed.

The application should be addressed to:
Executive Director (Administration & Planning)
Building 10
The Australian National University

Canberra ACT 2601

Or via email: edap@anu.edu.au

Application for Information Commissioner Review of decision

Under section 54L of the FOI Act, you may apply to the Australian Information Commissioner to review my
decision. An application must be made in writing within 60 days of the date of this letter, and be lodged in
one of the following ways:

online: https://forms.business.gov.au/abal/oaic/foi-review-/
email: enquiries@oaic.gov.au
post: GPO Box 5218, Sydney NSW 2001

in person: Level 3, 175 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW

More information is available on the Office of the Australian Information Commissioner website. Go to
www.oaic.gov.au/freedom-of-information/foi-reviews.
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